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OCWUT Agenda
Item. III.U
4/13/2021

TO: Trustees, Oklahoma City Water Utilities Trust

FROM: Chris Browning, General Manager

Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality Permit to Construct, Project WC-0982, waterline 
replacement, Memorial Road and Lake Hefner Parkway.

Location:
Memorial Road and Lake Hefner Parkway

Purpose:
To formally acknowledge the receipt of the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality 
(ODEQ) construction permit.

Justification:
Oklahoma statutes require water and wastewater construction projects be permitted by ODEQ. 
ODEQ requests that governing bodies formally acknowledge the receipt of ODEQ permits.

Background:
The following permit was recently received from ODEQ:

ODEQ Permit No. WL000055210162

This permit is for the replacement of 2,100 linear feet of a 20-inch waterline along Memorial Road 
and Lake Hefner Parkway.

Recommendation: Permit be received.

PERMIT RECEIVED


